
109 Day Hall
p. 607.255.3715
f. 607.255.2182
e. univ_assembly@cornell.edu
w. http://assembly.cornell.edu/UA

January 7, 2009

President David J. Skorton
Cornell University
300 Day Hall

Dear President Skorton:

On behalf of the 2008-2009 University Assembly, I would like to share with you the mid-Year
report of the UA.   This report recaps the action items from our fall agenda and highlights items
we are still in working on and items that we are looking forward to during the spring session.

The UA Executive Committee looks forward to meeting with you during the spring and the UA is
looking forward to you and Provost Fuchs attending a meeting of the UA.

Respectfully submitted,

Rodney A Orme
Employee Chair, University Assembly
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